September 26, 2018
Via email

City of La Crosse Common Council Members
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, W1 54601

Dear Council Members:

| firmly support the Veterans Transitional Residence Program that is being proposed at 3120 Farnam
Street. Dave and Barb Erickson (the property owners) should be commended for their support and
dedication to our Veterans.

The Transitional Residence Program provides Veterans the opportunity to develop responsible positive
life skills as our Veterans reintegrate into our community. This includes positive and productive
employment habits and skills. The Department of Veterans Affairs has a longstanding working relationship
with serving the needs of our Veterans.

Thank you for your work to support our Veterans in the La Crosse community. | welcome the opportunity
to answer any questions or concerns you may have.

Respecifilly submitted,

Donald J. Weber @

Founder and Chairman
CE: Mayor Tim Kabat (via email)

Teri Lehrke, City Clerk (via email)
Jason Gilman, Director of Planning and Development (via email)
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